
August 23, 2019  

 

Ms. Kirsten Walli  

Board Secretary  

Ontario Energy Board  

P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor  

2300 Yonge Street  

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4  

 

Re: Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 2020-2024 Application 

N D Hann’s Support for Intervenor Request for Extension to File Final Argument  

 

Board File No. EB-2018-0165  

 

 

Dear Ms. Walli:  

 

I have reviewed the correspondence from the DRC, CCC, VECC, the PWU and AMPCO requesting and 

supporting extensions for the filing of intervenor submissions in this matter. I support the requests and 

support in the correspondence, for the reasons given therein, and ask that any extension be provided to all 

intervenors on like terms.  

 

If you have any questions or require further information please contact me via email.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Norman D Hann P. Eng. 

416-492-9660 

n_hann.1@hotmail.ca 

 

Copy to: Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 


